
City of Elgin, Texas 

 Notice of Public Hearing 

 Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Budget 
This proposed budget will raise more total 
property taxes than last year’s budget by 
$762,053 (16.8%), and of that amount 
$568,651 is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year. 
The City of Elgin City Council will hold two Public Hearings on the 
Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Proposed Budget in the City Council 
Chambers, 404 North Main Street, Elgin, Texas, on September 6, 
2022, and September 27, 2022, at 6:30 p.m.    

The Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Budget is on file with the City Secretary 
at City Hall and is available for inspection upon request or online at 
https://www.elgintx.com/176/Tax-Rates-Budget-Info  

The public is invited to attend the meeting and/or express opinions 
in writing to the City Council, 404 North Main Street, Elgin, Texas. 

The meeting will be available live for viewing on YouTube: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC3OGBV_loV0Nr3AqM1jJTz
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